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Fire Investigation  

 

On December 3rd at 8:20 pm multiple Amherst County fire departments, EMS, and 

Public Safety units were dispatched for a structure fire on Boxwood Farm Road. The fire 

was contained and extinguished, unfortunately there was one civilian death. The fire is 

under investigation by Amherst County Public Safety and the Amherst County Sheriff’s 

Office. There is no other information available at this time. Updates will be provided as 

available.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 
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